The report also recognises the key role the governors have played and within that the importance
of the way the governing body has been strengthened in recent years.

The report makes a limited number of recommendations for improvement and | am sure you will
take these forward with the aim of being judged outstanding at the next inspection.

This is a great report and well recognises the progress you and the staff team and governors
have made.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely

v

Colin Green .
Director of Children, Learning and Young People

CC David Haley
Kate Ireland

i\\eldsecretariat\01_director clyp\letters\2013\march\mar 04 13 stanton bridge sofina islam.doc



